Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting-November 19, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 by SWHNA President George Davis. Other Board Members in attendance were; Nick VanPatten, Ginny Renda, Penny Harrison, Darlene Blake, Jon Shelness, Steve Utterson, Steve Sarcone and Joe Harrison.  Heather Carman submitted a written report.  The meeting was hosted at Penny Harrison’s house.
The minutes of the October 15, 2018 board meeting were reviewed and corrected with a correct spelling of Nick Van Patten’s name
Minutes of the November 8, 2018 General Meeting were approved as written.
The Treasures report, submitted by Heather Carman dated November 19, 2018, was examined and approved as written.
The Board emphasized the need for better notification between City projects (Fleur Drive) and neighbors as many were not informed regarding specifics.
The Board voted a $200 budget to update website information and inserting meeting notes, updated member information and general information.
The Board emphasized they do not specifically endorse products or Board members individual businesses.  Board members may purchase advertisements on our website or newsletters as an individual as any member can.  
The Board emphasized 2019 concerns that would include; new area housing, much needed improvement in public transportation, street repair in the neighborhood, continued high neighborhood attendance at all neighborhood meetings.
No December Board meeting is scheduled.  January 21, 2019 is scheduled.  
The meeting was concluded at 8:05pm.
Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ginny Renda, Secretary SWHNA
